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We welcome everyone into our community in order to
live, love and learn together in the light and example
of the life of Christ,

Robert Road, Handsworth, Birmingham. B20 3RT

Telephone: 0121 554 3289 Fax: 0121 523 5854 Email: enauiry@stclare.bham.sch.uk

17" December 2021
Dear Parent, Carer, Colleague

RE: ST. CLARE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS
FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2023/2024

In accordance with requirements of the School Admissions Code, our School is contacting you to
consult formally on our admission arrangements for the academic year 2023/24. The consultation
commences today, 17*" December 2021 and will close on 28t January 2022,

Should you wish to do so, please send any comments by 28'" January 2022 for the attention of Mrs
Victoria Rivet at the School postal address or by email to enquiry@stclare.bham.sch.uk
2023/2024.

The proposed arra ngements are available to view on our School website.

Yours faithfully

Ve Kotk

Mrs V. Rivett
Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs V. Rivett Chair of Governors: Miss L. Price



